From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 10/6/2011 3:59:54 PM
To: sunil shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cec: Campbell, Ben (NRD)
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3); Ramaiya, Shilpa R
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

Bcec:
Subject: RE: Notification for Hydrostatic Testing without Spike Tests

Sunil,

Ben mentioned that vou requested the Excel version of the spreadsheets from the Sept 27
email below. They are attached.

Thanks.

Shilpa

<L, >> <L, >>

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 2:28 PM

To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: 'Halligan, Julie’ (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov; Campbell, Ben (NRD);
Horner, Trina; Dowdell, Jennifer

Subject: Notification for Hydrostatic Testing without Spike Tests

Michelle,

Attached is a letter (and associated attachments) from Ben Campbell of PG&E providing
notice for hydrostatic testing where spike testing is unadvisable.

Thanks.
Shilpa Ramaiya

415-973-3186

<< File: HydroCoverletter.pdf >> << File: UpcomingHydro.pdf >> << File:
PreSept12_final.pdf >>
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